
Team Neutrino 

Mechanical 
This week the mechanical 
group completed the 
competition robot, attaching 
the shooter, intake, stingers, 
and bumpers. They also wired 
and prepared the robot to 
function successfully. The robot 
is driving and ready to go for 
the scrimmage on Saturday! 
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Edwards Science Night 
On Tuesday we demonstrated our robot at the 
Edwards Science night. This event was a great 
opportunity to spread the FIRST message to 
potential future FLL and FLL Jr students. 

Non-Technical 
The non-technical sub-team 
worked on a multitude of 
projects this week, including the 
pit binder, the Chairman’s video, 
the business plan, and the 
button and sticker design. We 
also made an official team 
Snapchat at frcteamneutrino. 

Programming 
This week the programming group 
finished and finalized the code for 

competition We also completed the 
shooter vision processing code. 

Coming  Next  Week: We’re revealing our robot at 6:30 on Monday in the Sukup atrium at ISU. 
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